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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG AYURVEDA COURSES-2023
SERVICE QUOTA ALLOTMENT PUBLISHED

      Service Quota allotment for admission to the PG Ayurveda Courses- 2023

(Degree/Diploma) in the Government Ayurveda Colleges in the State is published.

The allotment result is available in the ‘Candidate Portal’ on the website of the

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations www.cee.kerala.gov.in. To view the allotment

result, candidates should log on to the ‘PG Ayurveda 2023- Candidate Portal’  by

submitting their Application Number and Password. By clicking the link ‘Allotment

Result’, candidates can view their allotment results. The Allotment Memo and Data Sheet

are available in the Candidate Portal. Candidates are advised to take copies of the

Allotment Memo and keep it for future reference, as the Memo will not be available in the

Portal once the allotment process is over.

The allotted candidates should report physically for joining at the allotted colleges

from 06.12.2023 to 08.12.2023, 3.00 PM with Allotment Memo, Data Sheet and the

required documents specified in the Allotment Memo and the Prospectus. The prescribed

fee should be remitted at the allotted college during admission.

All College authorities should approve the list of admitted candidates through the

Online Admission Management System (OAMS) before 4.00 PM on 08.12.2023.

Note: Those candidates who do not join the colleges allotted within the stipulated time

will lose their allotment.

For further details, candidates are requested to frequently visit the website

www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
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